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August 29, 2024 

 

Resident 
Belvedere, CA 94920 
 

Dear Resident: 

 

BEACH ROAD CLOSURE FOR RESURFACING – PLEASE PLAN ACCORDINGLY 

 

The City’s contractor, QA Constructors, will be performing a road resurfacing project at: 

 
180 to 344 Beach Road 

on:  

Monday, September 9, from 8:30am to 4:30pm 

and 

Wednesday, September 11, from 8:30am to 4:30pm 
 

• To accommodate equipment transfers, parking restrictions will be in place on Beach 
Road from San Rafael Avenue to 344 Beach during construction times.  

• Access to Bayview Avenue will remain open, Bella Vista will be closed during 
construction. 

• Please plan to avoid using this section of Beach Road on these dates and times. 
 

If you have any questions you are welcome to contact me or any of the following: 

Santiago Thomas, QA Constructors Field Engineer: Santiago@qaccorp.com (510)786-8696 
Christopher Barry, City Associate Engineer:   cbarry@cityofbelvedere.org, (415)435-8903 
 
While every effort will be made to maintain this timetable, the schedule is subject to change. We 
will keep you informed of any changes. 

Sincerely, 

 
Antony Boyd 
Public Works Director 
aboyd@cityofbelvedere.org 
(415)435-8926 
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